PENNSYLVANIA ORNITHOLOGICAL RECORDS COMMITTEE

2469 Hammertown Road
Narvon, Pennsylvania 17555-9726

8 June 1994

Joan & Harold Silagy
R.D.1 Box 1428
Leesport, PA 19533-9612

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Silagy,

Thank you for submitting details on the Lark Bunting you saw in Tulpehocken
Twp. on 2 May 1993 to P.O.R.C. After careful review, we regret that we cannot accept
this record. Most committee members felt that the plumage description given was too
brief for a concrete determination to be made. This does not of course mean that the
bird wasn’t a Lark Bunting. If you have any more details of this sighting (particularly a
detailed plumage description), we encourage you to re-submit this record to P.O.R.C.

Please send documentation on any rare birds you find in the future to the
committee at the above address.
Sincerely,

{_A I .

Ed Kwater
Chairman






Record No.:824-01-1993

Pennsylvania Ornithological Records Committee

Voting Tabulation - Round # 1 of

Species: Lark Bunting (Calamospiza melanocorys)

Date of Sighting: 2 May 1993 to 2 May 1993
Location: TULPEHOCKEN TWP

County: BERKS

Observer(s): Joan & Harold Silagy

Date of Submission: 1993

Submitted by: Joan & Harold Silagy

Written Description: YES Photo: NoO Specimen: NO
Recording: NONE
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